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Dunn County Dairy Promotion Committee Announces Summer Events 

Menomonie, WI – The Dunn County Dairy Promotion Committee would like to thank former 
committee members Dave and Tammie Pellett and Karen Styer for their dedication to the 
committee and the leadership they’ve provided over the last several years. The members recently 
retired after the 2024 Dunn County Dairy Breakfast last June. 

The current committee is in a season of transition and will forgo an official dairy breakfast this 
summer; however, the group is planning on some smaller events in the upcoming year, including 
a presence at the Menomonie Farmer’s Market and Music Over Menomin. Please look for more 
information on these events as they develop. The committee has plans to put together a breakfast 
for June Dairy Month in 2026 and will be sharing more information and requests for assistance 
as it gets closer to the planning stages. 

If interested in joining or assisting the committee or have recommendations for new members, 
please reach out to Committee Chair, Jeff Merritt (715-308-2164) or Co-Chair, Anna Dalka 
(715-482-0985). 

### 

Promoting Agriculture and dairy products in Dunn County, WI. The Dunn County Dairy 
Promotion committee receives Dairy Farmers of Wisconsin support to help showcase our dairy 
industry in local communities across Dunn County. The committee of dedicated volunteers 
shares positive dairy messages through local dairy promotions. The Dairy Promotion Committee 
also sponsors scholarships each year to area students who live or work on a dairy farm in Dunn 
County; supports milk, cheese and other dairy product promotions at events and programs, such 
as UW-Stout Athletics. 
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